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The General Secretary 
 
 
 
Ing. Peter Ivanic 
President 
Mgr. Petr Horacek 
Vice-President 
Slovak DanceSport Federation 
 

 
 

Lausanne, 13 May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Vice-President, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
With regards to the Slovak DanceSport Federation’s request to host the WDSF 
Adjudicators Congress, we regret informing you that we are unable to fulfill 
your request. 
 
We are grateful for your interest in hosting this Congress. Nevertheless, the 
decision taken by the WDSF Academy was to grant the Adjudicators Congress 
to Czech DanceSport Federation, in the city of Brno, which has arranged four 
congresses since 2016, being this one of the main reasons for granting the 
congress to Czech Republic, always taking into account the fact that the two 
congresses would be very close in timeline. 
 
Once again, we appreciate the Slovak DanceSport Federation’s willingness to 
organize this Congress and look forward to future cooperation, in this field and 
in other fields alike. 
 
Very best regards, 
 
World DanceSport Federation 
Per 
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Sergey Nifontov 
General Secretary 
World DanceSport Federation 
On behalf of WDSF Academy 


